
HireLAX at LAWA’s Skyview Project 

HireLAX’s Cohort 24 is winding down, but our students are just 
getting started.  Graduation is just around the corner.  They’ll be 
putting instruction, safety training, physical fitness and conditioning 
to work when they share why they’re ready for a construction career 
with LAWA contractors at the June 6th Open House. 

Part of their training includes visiting local union apprenticeship 
facilities, but last week, they were fortunate to see local trade 
members in full swing, at LAWA’s Skyview Project.  Swinerton 
Builders provided a tour for our students, sharing the interior 
renovations taking place on 11 floors of the Skyview building.  From demo to finish trades, 
students were able to ask questions of foreman (Sheet Metal, Pipefitters, Ironworkers, 
Electricians), made available by Swinerton . . . their career trade choices are hot on their 
minds right now. Thanks again to Swinerton and their team for the informative presentation 
that included lunch and swag tote bags. 

If you want to get involved or attend next month’s Contractor Open House, please reach out 
to Christina at CWatkins@lawa.org. 
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